
              ~ OCTOBER ~ 

    THINK PINK 
           Breast Cancer Awareness 

October is Breast Cancer Awareness Month, an annual 

campaign to increase awareness of the disease, and to 

promote regular screening and early detection. 

Saint James School staff and students will wear pink 

socks on Wednesday, October 27  

We invite you to join our commitment. Together we will 

make a difference. 

 

 

 

 

 

Who will you wear pink for? 

 

SJS is Going PINK for Breast Cancer Awareness!      

Wear your PINK Socks. Sock it to Breast Cancer!   

Rock your PINK socks on  

Wednesday, October 27 


